
Renee Maurel 
 

The following comment was submitted by email to Beau Johnson and uploaded to this site's
commenting portal by Meredith Waldref, Public Outreach: 

I just got around to learning about this and wanted to thank you for the studiousness and
comprehensive work that
has already been done. It seems like a massive task that has been thoroughly studied and I trust your
valued
decisions so far.
So once again, thank you to all who are involved, Ruby Sent from my iPad

A copy of the original email is attached. 



From: Johnson, Beau (ECY)
To: Waldref, Meredith (ECY)
Subject: FW: Facility Site id 2154, cleanup id 62
Date: Monday, January 6, 2025 3:49:58 PM

FYI, got another comment for ICS.

Beau A. Johnson, LG
Cleanup Site Manager
Toxics Cleanup Program, NWRO
Washington State Department of Ecology
Cell: (206) 638-0816

-----Original Message-----
From: Renee Maurel <rubybohica@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, January 6, 2025 3:21 PM
To: Johnson, Beau (ECY) <BEJO461@ECY.WA.GOV>
Subject: Facility Site id 2154, cleanup id 62

External Email

I just got around to learning about this and wanted to thank you for the studiousness and comprehensive work that
has already been done. It seems like a massive task that has been thoroughly studied and I trust your valued
decisions so far.
So once again, thank you to all who are involved,  Ruby Sent from my iPad
.   .   ‍.   .   
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